
On REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY, November 10, we 
invite you to bring photos and other memorabilia of 
family members who have served in wartime. For 
more information contact the office or any member of 
the WORSHIP COUNCIL. 

It is that time again when we think of those who have not had the best 
year. “THINKING OF YOU” baskets will be packed soon so we ask you 
to start thinking of what you can donate to these baskets. They are 
sent to anyone who has had a challenge in the past year whether it is 
being bereaved, lost jobs, illness – heartache of any 
kind. We send the baskets to let them know that they 
are remembered by us, that they are not alone. We 
send baskets to both men and women so please 
think of both when your are thinking of what you can 
donate: baking, jams, candies, cards etc.  

GRANDS ‘N’ MORE Winnipeg invites you to a POTLUCK 

DINNER! on Tuesday Nov. 19
th

 at 6 pm here at WPUC. 

Speaker: Deb Radi, Barb & Denis Fletcher, African 

Grandmothers Tribunal. Tickets $10 each plus bring a potluck 

dinner item! For tickets contact Enid 253-0066 or Barb  

257-7511.  

Buy a Safeway and Sobeys Gift Card gift card today to purchase your 
Christmas groceries!  They also make wonderful gifts! If you would 
like to purchase some, contact Luci at 256-8792!  

We have begun the “NO COST’ Fund Raiser for Poinsettias and 

Door Swags! Please find the two order forms in your bulletin. 
Don’t wait until the last minute – order yours today! 

 

Erin Ashdown      Chanel Cale         Tiarra Cale           Darby Church 

George Fidler    Heather Fidler   Tessa Horbas        Kal Kneeshaw 

Nikki Lwiwski    Randy Nash    Carol Nichol    Michael Sargent 

Sarah Steidl    Gloria Waldron    Claire Waters        David Waters 

Addison Wildeman 

~~~ 
Ken & Rosemary Delf                                     Leanne & Andrew Falconer 
Demetri & Heather Karavas                                Doug & Gloria Waldron 

The Winnipeg Presbytery Prayer Circle invites our prayers 
today for Halfway Homes and those in Ministry there. 

OUR MISSION 
Windsor Park United Church seeks to be a welcoming 

community. Based on the life and teachings of Jesus Christ, 
we nurture our faith and spiritual life by: worshipping and 

learning together, caring for each other, embracing our 
diversity, reaching out to those who live around us and 

working together in service to Creation. 

THE LIFE & WORK OF WPUC 

November 3, 2013 – November 10, 2013  

Today 11:45 am Praise Singers Practice 
Monday 6:15 pm Sparks & Brownies 
 7 pm UCW Executive Mtg. 
Tuesday 9:30 am Fr. Healthy Babies 
 1 pm Art Group 
Wednesday 9:30 am Moms ‘n’ Tots 

 6 pm  Mental Health First Aid 
Thursday 9:30 am Study Group  
 1:30 pm Little Moccasins 
 7:45 pm Worship Choir Practice 
Next Sunday 9:45 am Joyful Noise Practice 
 10 am Used Book Sale 

BECOME A MENTAL HEALTH  

FIRST AIDER!  

Join us on 4 consecutive Wednesdays, Nov. 6, 13, 20 & 27 

from 6 - 9:30 pm here at WPUC in the north room of the 

basement. Cost is $28 per participant.  

Deadline to register TODAY! 

There is sign-up sheet in the lobby. 

For more information contact Karen 

Viveiros at  488-4768 or vivankiw@mts.net 

The Dorchester Halfway House is 

looking for winter clothing for 10 men 

(ALL SIZES) hoodies,winter jackets & winter boots. Please 

leave your donation of items with Luci in the office. 

mailto:vivankiw@mts.net

